PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
For publication in St. Albans Messenger on or before July 5. 2024

Tear Sheet Requested.
Notice of Public Hearing

The Village of Swanton is considering making application to the State of Vermont for an
Implementation Grant under the Vermont Community Development Program. A public hearing

will be held at 7 p.m. on July 22 , 2024 at the Village Trustees meeting, at Village Offices, to

obtain the views of citizens on community development, to furnish information concerning the
amount of funds available and hthe range of community development activities that may be
undertaken under this prograrﬁ, the impact to any historic and archaeological resources that may
be affected by the proposed project, and to give affected citizens the opportunity to examine the
proposed statement of projected use of these funds. The proposal is to apply for up to $400,000

in VCDP Funds which will be used to accomplish the following activities:

Construction, architectural, engineering, and soft costs associated with renovating the Abenaki

Nation of Missisquoi’s headquarters at 100 Grand Ave., Swanton, VT.

Copies of the proposed application are available from Liz Curry, project consultant and may be
viewed by requesting the document from Curry at lcurrv@commonlandsolutions.com. Should

you require any special accommodations to attend the Selectboard meeting and public hearing,
please contact village@swanton.net, telephone: 802-868-3397to ensure appropriate

accommodations are made. For the hearing impaired please call (TTY) # 1-800-253-0191.

Legislative Body for the Village of Swanton
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Copy submitted by: Liz Curry. Project management consultant. Phone: 802-578-5793

Send tear sheet to: Liz Curry, CommonLand Solutions, lcurivi@commonlandsolutions.com

Thank you

July 2024 Agency of Commerce and Community Development



